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Meeting 3 2021-22 
 

 
 

Agreed Report to Parents/Guardians and Staff 

 

1. A meeting of the Board was convened on February 8th 2022 via Google Meet. 
2. The Principal’s Child Protection Report was overseen.  
3. The Anti-Bullying Policy (Review) was ratified. 
4. The Policy on the Right to Disconnect was ratified. 
5. The 2022-23 School Calendar was approved. 
6. The Board congratulated the seven UCC Quercus Entrance Scholarship recipients and twenty 

CETB LC Award winners, and thanked the staff members who supported them in achieving 
outstanding success in Leaving Certificate 2021. 

7. Gratitude was extended to the large number of teachers involved in the wide range of co-
curricular and extra-curricular activities, and congratulations were extended to them on the 
school’s recent outstanding sporting success. 

8. The Board thanked Aghabullogue, Aghinagh, Canovee, Éire Óg and Inniscarra GAA clubs for 
the use of their facilities to facilitate the school’s extra-curricular programme.  

9. The next meeting of the Board will take place in the second half of Term 2 2021-22.  
 


